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Sir Winston Churchill Junior Prom Rescheduled

Due to the closure of Sir Winston Churchill Secondary School the Junior Prom,

originally planned for this evening, has been rescheduled. The Prom will instead be

held on Thursday, December 21.

The District School Board of Niagara regrets any inconvenience that the

rescheduling of the Prom may cause.
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